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From: Commanding Officer, Naval Air Station Joint Reserve Base New Orleans 

To: All Military and Civilian Personnel 

 

Subj: DRINKING WATER CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT 

 

Ref: (a) OPNAVINST 5090.1E 

 

Encl: (1) Annual Water Quality Report for Calendar Year 2022 

 

1.  Per reference (a), enclosure (1) is for your review. 

 

2.  We are pleased to report that our drinking water is safe and meets federal and state 

requirements.  The Belle Chasse Water District reported no violations of drinking water 

regulations during calendar year 2022. 

 

3.  My point of contact for this matter is Emilie Rogers, Public Works Environmental Division.  

She may be reached via comm:  (504) 678-3824 or e-mail:  emilie.a.rogers.civ@us.navy.mil. 

 

 

 

L. C. KAMAN 

Captain, U.S. Navy 

 Commanding Officer  
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